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Responsible Bodies in respect of Temporary Event Notices 
 

All applications must be sent to the City Council at the following address 
 
The Licensing Authority 
Newcastle City Council 
Public Safety and Regulation 
Civic Centre 
Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE1 8QH 
 
Applications for a Temporary Event Notice must also be sent to each of the following Responsible 
Bodies. 
 
1. The Chief Officer of Police    Applications should be addressed to 
The Chief Constable     The Licensing Co-ordinator 
Northumbria Police Headquarters    Northumbria Police,  
Middle Engine Lane     Eldon Square, Floor 1, Eldon Court, Percy Street 
Wallsend      Newcastle upon Tyne 
Tyne and Wear     NE1 7JB 
NE28 9NT 
 
2. Authority responsible for preventing risk of pollution of environment or harm to 
human health 
 
Public Safety and Regulation  
Commercial Services Team 
Newcastle City Council 
Civic Centre 
Newcastle upon Tyne  
NE1 8QH 
 


